EBOR GARDENS

NEWSLETTER - 16TH OCTOBER 2020







WEEKLY UPDATE

It has been good to welcome all of the bubbles back to school this week. We much prefer to be all together all of the time. Please remember next week is our last week before the half term holiday.

INSET DATES

4th January 2021 12th February 2021 26th July 2021 27th July 2021

WEEKLY NEWS



BIKEABILITY

The year 2 children had a fantastic time learning how to ride a bike last week. They tried really hard to learn without stabilisers, and more importantly they had fun doing it. Everybody was awarded with a medal, which they are wearing proudly.



BLACK HISTORY MONTH

You should all have received a letter detailing what we have done for Black History Month. Your child still has time to do their research for homework - check the Google Classrooms for more details and help with what to research.



COVID MANAGEMENT

Leeds continues to have a high level of COVID 19 transmission. We are constantly updating our risk assessments to do all that we can to keep our infection rate low. In the holidays we are having a deep clean. Staff also wear masks in the corridors now. Please remember to do your bit and wear a mask whenever you can on pick up and drop off.



SCIENCE WEEK

Your children have been focusing on Science this week in the afternoons. I've been fascinated hearing about everything they have learnt. They have been answering scientific questions like 'What would a journey through our body be like?' Ask them all about it!